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You want to set a price on nurse wages?  Really?  As if it’s the nurses wages that are 

the problem with our healthcare system?  Come on, you’re smarter than that.  You 

can not possibly look at organizations like Providence, that are posting record profits, 

year after year, even during the pandemic, without price caps in place on nurses 

wages….. and say “yep, it’s the nurses fault our health care system is so expensive”. 

Use your brain.  Stop bowing to corporate donors and lobbyists for these giant 

companies.   

 

Stand up for your constituents and the working people of Oregon by voting no on this 

absurd bill.   

 

This is price fixing, plain and simple. 

 

You are choosing to knee cap working class Americans instead of going after the 

hospital executives. 

 

Be better.  Vote NO! 

 


